
Carlsbad Superintendent Vacancy 
 
 
Carlsbad, New Mexico Superintendent 
 

The Carlsbad Municipal School District School Board is seeking a strong instructional leader 
willing to participate in community activities to become the district’s next superintendent. The 
Carlsbad Municipal School District serves approximately 7,000 students in southeast New 
Mexico. The school district has a history of academic and extracurricular excellence. 

The salary will be in the $145,000 – $165,000 range and is negotiable depending upon 
qualifications and experience. An excellent benefits package is also available and will be 
negotiated by the School Board with the successful applicant. 

Candidates may obtain the digital application and full Vacancy Announcement from Dr. Linda 
M. Paul, Superintendent Search Consultant at CarlsbadNMSuptSearch@outlook.com or at (505) 
330-4910.  

The application process closes Friday April 19, 2019 at 5:00 pm Mountain Time and the digital 
application and other requested materials must be received by that date and time to be 
considered. 
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